Shri Parshwapradnyalay Dnyan Sanskar Mandir
Talegaon Dabhade 410506

December 20, 2021

Dear Parents,

We are happy to invite and see you on 26" December 2021 for Parents Meeting of Academic
year 2021-"22 Post Covid Session .

As we all know that the cases of new variant of Corona “Omicron” are increasing and hence the
risk, we request you all to restrict the ‘Number of Visitors’ from your family. Preferably, only
Father, Mother and real sister-brother.

You are also requested to follow the guidelines of Corona before and after arriving at School
Campus.

» All visitors must wear mask before you enter.
» Sanitize your hands as you enter.
» Please practice social distancing

We are committed to safety and well-being of our community.
The health of your ward - our students is of utmost importance to us.

“PREVENTION IS BETTER THAT CURE”
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